
 

 

          Date: 21 Sep 2023 

 

Dear KJS families, 

I hope this message finds you well.   

We have been made aware that some emails sent by teachers to individual parents have been captured and 
shared with other parents. 

Please be reminded that every email sent has the following disclaimer attached to it, stating clearly our data 
protection standards. 

Disclaimer:  

This email contains confidential information and is intended only for the recipient/s named. If you are not the 
intended recipient/s you should not disseminate, copy or use any part of this email. Please notify the sender 
immediately if you have received this email by mistake and delete it from your system. 

 

As always, thank you for your ongoing support and cooperation. 

  

Kind Regards, 

Mr Gavin MacGregor 

Principal 

 

 


